Dear Friends and Family Members,

Yesterday we launched the new VOICES of September 11th website!  Our team has been working hard over the past several months in an effort to launch the site before the fifth anniversary.  As you visit VOICES I hope you will find that the site is more interactive and easier to navigate.  I want to thank the VOICES team and especially Oliver Longwell, our Communications Director and Tom Suchecki, our webmaster, for leading this effort. We would appreciate hearing your thoughts and stay tuned, because the website will continue to grow as we add content over the next several weeks and months.

On a far different note, I have forwarded you information on the film, On Native Soil, a film about the creation of the 9/11 Commission.  Many 9/11 family members viewed the film this week in New York City.  As I mentioned, I want to warn families that some of the visuals may be difficult to watch, but I would encourage those who are interested in learning more about the creation of the 9/11 Commission and the 9/11  recommendations to view the film. 
Thanks to all of you who have registered for the VOICES’ Information Forum scheduled for September 10th and Commemorative Luncheon on 11th.  If you have not registered please do so.  Visit our website for an updated calendar of events.  Please do not miss it!

As always, we are here to listen and support your needs.

Warm regards, 

Mary
